
Covid-19: Letter from the Board 

 

September 24, 2020 

Dear UFW Congregant, 

We would like to address our progress of the reopening process toward in-person services. Our 
next step entails Phase 2A, which allows for in-person attendance of our Sunday service under the 
following conditions:  

● The current live stream will be projected onto the screen in the sanctuary. 
● Proper mask wearing and social distancing are observed. 
● No physical contact of any kind. 
● No gatherings before and after services inside the building.. 
● No singing or recitation during services. 

This approach allows for those seeking in-person contact to do so while we continue to 
recommend using your judgment as to your personal safety, which may include your choice to 
attend services from home. We anticipate having volunteers available to provide the necessary 
cleaning, temperature checks, etc. For the purpose of obtaining clarity, we have put together a 
survey crucial to understanding how well this Phase 2A is received by you. We would appreciate 
it if you would follow the link and spend a couple of minutes to give us your feedback: 
unityfortworth.org/survey​. 

The board of trustees has also made a minor policy change regarding the proper mask wearing 
and social distancing requirements during our current Phase 1, which will be expected to remain 
for Phase 2A. Please find the amended policy at this link: ​unityfortworth.org/c19ph1policy​. 

We thank you for your participation in our survey. We all are on this journey together as we pass 
through these challenging times. Your continuing support of UFW is greatly appreciated. 
Together we can emerge from the pandemic stronger than ever.  
 
Your sincerely, 
 
Doug Clayton, President Nancy Cox, Vice-President 
Bill Shaw, Secretary Peter Rooney, Treasurer 
Rodney Huddleston, Parliamentarian Andy Forsyth, Member-at-Large 
Rev. Jean-Marie Schweizer, Senior Minister 
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